
SUMMARY OF PROPOSED UNIVERSITY REGULATION   
 
6C2R-6.013      Sexual Harassment Policy 
            
This revision to the Sexual Harassment Policy merely incorporates several procedural 
changes previously approved but not formally readopted in the Regulation. The 
Complaint Form is no longer a part of the Regulation to allow easier changes. Also, it 
provides a general guideline of a one year limit on filing of complaints. 
 
AUTHORITY FOR PROPOSED REGULATION 
The authority for the proposed regulation is as follows:  BOG Regulations 1.001(3) (j), 
8.003,   BOG Regulation Procedure July 21, 2005, Sections 1001.74(1), (2), Florida 
Statutes. 

UNIVERSITY OFFICIAL INITIATING THE REGULATION 
Proposed adoption of Regulation 6C2R-6.013 has been initiated by Arthur R. 
Wiedinger, Associate General Counsel 

PROCEDURE FOR PROVIDING COMMENTS ON THE PROPOSED 
UNIVERSITY REGULATION 
Any person may submit written comments concerning the proposed regulation within 14 
days of the date of this notice to: 
Arthur R. Wiedinger, Jr. 
Office of General Counsel. 
424 Westcott  Building 
Florida State University 
Tallahassee, FL 32306-1400    
Electronic address: awiedinger@admin.fsu.edu  
850-644-8973 (fax) 
850-644-4440 (phone) 
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